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SPORTING WHITCHURCH: With the plethora of sporting events our school engages in, such as our 

weekly swim and gym session, we are truly forging our identity as an ‘outdoor school’. Exciting events 

this week include Year 5 visiting a football tournament in which they played against other schools across 

Bristol, winning a majority of their games! Well done to the children for playing, and Miss Cefai for 

organising! 

 
 

SPORTING WHITCHURCH 2: Meanwhile, all Key Stage 2 children enjoyed a morning of traditional 

sports in the sunshine yesterday! Children from Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 took part in football and basketball 

sessions to name two, learning the rules and tactics of these games from specialist coaches! 

   
SPORTING WHITCHURCH 3: And the sports action continues,  

with less traditional sports next week! We have a bumper WEEK  

OF ADVENTURE planned, with all children taking part in a variety 

 of sports new to them, from climbing to yoga, cricket to free-running.  

This culminates in our highly anticipated visit to Ninja Warrior on Friday! 

 

SPORTING WHITCHURCH 4: Not a sport, but certainly an Outdoor Activity, good luck to Mrs Fox 

and her gardening teams who have worked intensely to get the outdoors of our school looking magnificent. 

Children have learned about planting seasonal plants and how to tend for them. They enter their efforts into 

‘Bath in Bloom’ this Friday, to see if they can equal or better last year’s ‘Silver gild’ award! 

 
 

WELL DONE TO YEAR 1! Here they are, our 

Phonics superstars! Well done to Year 1 who worked 

so well on their national phonics test last week. 

Children were rightly pleased with their results, all 

having made superb progress since joining the school. 

A reward of ice creams and a movie was well  

deserved! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 MISS KELLOW - This week we say goodbye to Miss Kellow who has  

worked with our children throughout the year as part of our 'Covid Recovery' 

initiative. Miss Kellow has taken groups of children from each class 

throughout this year to aid them in working on any key learning they may have 

missed due to Covid lockdowns. Miss Kellow has made these sessions fun,  

pleasurable and of course educational, meaning children have very much 

enjoyed attending. 

These sessions now draw to a close as the end of the academic year approaches, 

so thank you Miss Kellow for your wonderful work for our school! 

 

PTA BBQ: We are gearing up for Friday’s PTA Summer Barbecue. Tickets on sale now at the end of each 

school day. Look for our PTA member on the front entrance! 

 

 
 

SCHOOL SURVEY: Thank you to the many parents 

who completed our school survey in Term 5. Having 

received the results we will publish various answers 

each week, answering queries they may bring up.  

To start with; a strong one. Thank you to the 40/41 

parents/carers who would recommend our school. 

Remember if you are not happy, or have a suggestion 

for improvement, please do let us know. Thank you. 

 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE: Well done champion leaners! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


